

May 25, 2017

Mayor Floyd Lennie Hamlet of Sachs Harbour P.O. Box 90 Sachs Harbour, NT X0E 0Z0

Dear Mayor Lennie:

Re: N7L3-1531 - Hamlet of Sachs Harbour, Municipal Water Licence Annual Report 2016

The Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) would like to remind the Hamlet of Sachs Harbour that the annual report as required by Municipal Water Licence N7L3-1531, Part B: General Conditions, Item 1 was due on April 30th, 2017 for the calendar year January 1 to December 31, 2016. To date no report has been received for 2016.

An Annual Report template is attached which should provide clarity as to what is required in the annual report. Filling out this template will ensure that all the information requirements for the municipal water licence annual report are met.

The IWB appreciates the cooperation of the Hamlet of Sachs Harbour in complying with the Terms and Conditions of the Licence. Should you have questions or concerns, please contact me at (867) 678-8610 or adhikarib@inuvwb.ca.

Sincerely,

Bijaya Adhikari, PhD

Science and Regulatory Coordinator

cc: Stephen Wylie, SAO – Hamlet of Sachs Harbour Lloyd Gruben, Water Resources Officer - ENR Inuvik

P.O Box 2531, Inuvik, NT X0E 0T0 • Phone: (867) 678-2942 • Fax: (867) 678-2943

www.inuvwb.ca info@inuvwb.ca

Inuvialuit Water Board, 125 Mackenzie Road - Professional Building - Suite 302,